EQC talking points:

1.  Oregon currently has criteria for iron and manganese included in our human health water quality standards that are not actually based on human health concerns.  Rather these criteria are based on taste and laundry staining effects.  DEQ is proposing to withdraw these criteria from our human health water quality standards.
2.  Background:  Oct. 2008 
3. arsenic – more time to respond to comments, intend to propose revised criteria in spring, 2011

Q&A:
1. why is Mn issue in air but not water?
